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Andrew Price
Via email: fyi-request-16928-8139bcab@requests.fyi.orq.nz

Dear Andrew
Official information request related to waste management.
| refer to your official information request dated 29 September 2021.

The information you have requested is enclosed. The questions you specified have been included as
numbered headings in bold below, with our response following each heading.

1. Please provide the total amount of "contaminated" recycling sent to landfill between 1
July 2020 and 30 June 2021.

The total amount of contaminated recycling send to landfill between 1 July 2020 and 30 June
2021 was 1563.90T.

2. Please also provide the total amount of asbestos accepted by Spicer landfill during this
same period.

Spicer Landfill accepted 307.48T of asbestos material between 1 July 2020 and 30 June 2021.

3. Please also provide the total amount if hazardous waste, excluding sludge from the
wastewater treatment plant for the same period.

Spicer landfill accepted 301.76T of hazardous waste between 1 July 2020 and 30 June 2021.
Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests where

possible. Our response to your request will be published shortly at https://poriruacity.govt.nz/your-
council/getting-involved/request-official-information/, with your personal information removed.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Moana Wyatt on (04) 237 1411.
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Chief Executive
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